
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
07 July 2021 
 
 
 
Resignation of Phillip Luck as Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
 
 

Roper Gulf Regional Council Mayor Judy MacFarlane today announced the 
resignation of Mr Phillip Luck as the Chief Executive Officer (CEO) of Roper Gulf 
Regional Council effective from 1 July 2021. 
 
“During his time with us, Phillip has guided Council through a number of significant 
changes and lead a committed Senior Management Team in the delivery of a number 
of infrastructure projects to benefit our communities” said Mayor MacFarlane. 
 
Phillip Luck said he wished to thank all the staff who had supported him during his time 
at Roper Gulf Regional Council. 
 
“The Council thanks Phillip for his leadership and contribution and we wish him all the 
best in the future” said Mayor MacFarlane. 
 
Mr Marc Gardner will continue as the Acting CEO of Roper Gulf Regional Council until 
after the August 2021 Local Government Elections. 
 
 
 
 
-ENDS-  
 
 
 
 
Media Contact:   
Bethany O’SULLIVAN 
Communications Officer 
(08) 8972 9024 
bethany.osullivan@ropergulf.nt.gov.au 
 
 
 
 
 
 

z 

MEDIA RELEASE 

mailto:bethany.osullivan@ropergulf.nt.gov.au

